
From: Chiefmsgt [mailto:chiefmsgt@aol.com]  
Sent: Monday, July 13, 2015 3:47 PM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: RIN 1210-AB32 
 
To Whom it may concern: 
 
Please do not move forward with the above noted rule change for 401K's/IRA's.  I manage my own 
investments and wish to continue to do so, I also wish to use financial advisers who I choose, and 
not have additional rules from the government dictating who I can invest with or what I can invest 
in. 
 
 
Scott Metcalf 
Shelby Township MI 
248-652-0544 
 


